Flowers & Thanks for Trish  
President Trish Collins was presented with flowers and thanked sincerely by Incoming President Berenice Payne at the Annual General Meeting in May. Berenice thanked Trish on behalf of all members, for her commitment and dedication to the goals of Zonta, thus providing excellent leadership during her two years as President. Trish has been able to maintain a level of membership for the club which is viable and also was the instigator of very successful ongoing International Women’s Day celebrations, which involved the organization of two very successful functions. Trish will continue to contribute as Chair of the Status of Women Committee.
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